Rpl Routing Protocol Source Code In Ns2
Right here, we have countless book rpl routing protocol source code in ns2 and
collections to check out. We additionally meet the expense of variant types and
as well as type of the books to browse. The standard book, fiction, history,
novel, scientific research, as skillfully as various other sorts of books are
readily within reach here.
As this rpl routing protocol source code in ns2, it ends going on living thing
one of the favored book rpl routing protocol source code in ns2 collections
that we have. This is why you remain in the best website to see the amazing
ebook to have.

Modeling and Tools for Network Simulation Klaus Wehrle 2010-09-22 A crucial
step during the design and engineering of communication systems is the
estimation of their performance and behavior; especially for mathematically
complex or highly dynamic systems network simulation is particularly useful.
This book focuses on tools, modeling principles and state-of-the art models for
discrete-event based network simulations, the standard method applied today in
academia and industry for performance evaluation of new network designs and
architectures. The focus of the tools part is on two distinct simulations
engines: OmNet++ and ns-3, while it also deals with issues like
parallelization, software integration and hardware simulations. The parts
dealing with modeling and models for network simulations are split into a
wireless section and a section dealing with higher layers. The wireless section
covers all essential modeling principles for dealing with physical layer, link
layer and wireless channel behavior. In addition, detailed models for prominent
wireless systems like IEEE 802.11 and IEEE 802.16 are presented. In the part on
higher layers, classical modeling approaches for the network layer, the
transport layer and the application layer are presented in addition to modeling
approaches for peer-to-peer networks and topologies of networks. The modeling
parts are accompanied with catalogues of model implementations for a large set
of different simulation engines. The book is aimed at master students and PhD
students of computer science and electrical engineering as well as at
researchers and practitioners from academia and industry that are dealing with
network simulation at any layer of the protocol stack.
Congestion Control for 6LoWPAN Wireless Sensor Networks: Toward the Internet of
Things Hayder Al-Kashoash 2019-08-16 The Internet of Things (IoT) is the next
big challenge for the research community. The IPv6 over low power wireless
personal area network (6LoWPAN) protocol stack is considered a key part of the
IoT. In 6LoWPAN networks, heavy network traffic causes congestion which
significantly degrades network performance and impacts on quality of service
aspects. This book presents a concrete, solid and logically ordered work on
congestion control for 6LoWPAN networks as a step toward successful
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implementation of the IoT and supporting the IoT application requirements. The
book addresses the congestion control issue in 6LoWPAN networks and presents a
comprehensive literature review on congestion control for WSNs and 6LoWPAN
networks. An extensive congestion analysis and assessment for 6LoWPAN networks
is explored through analytical modelling, simulations and real experiments. A
number of congestion control mechanisms and algorithms are proposed to mitigate
and solve the congestion problem in 6LoWPAN networks by using and utilizing the
non-cooperative game theory, multi-attribute decision making and network
utility maximization framework. The proposed algorithms are aware of node
priorities and application priorities to support the IoT application
requirements and improve network performance in terms of throughput, end-to-end
delay, energy consumption, number of lost packets and weighted fairness index.
Handbook of Wireless Sensor Networks: Issues and Challenges in Current
Scenario's Pradeep Kumar Singh 2020-02-08 This book explores various
challenging problems and applications areas of wireless sensor networks (WSNs),
and identifies the current issues and future research challenges. Discussing
the latest developments and advances, it covers all aspects of in WSNs, from
architecture to protocols design, and from algorithm development to
synchronization issues. As such the book is an essential reference resource for
undergraduate and postgraduate students as well as scholars and academics
working in the field.
VANET Hannes Hartenstein 2009-11-04 This book provides an invaluable
introduction to inter-vehicular communications, demonstrating the networking
and communication technologies for reducing fatalities, improving
transportation efficiency, and minimising environmental impact. This book
addresses the applications and technical aspects of radio-based vehicle-tovehicle and vehicle-to-infrastructure communication that can be established by
short- and medium range communication based on wireless local area network
technology (primarily IEEE 802.11). It contains a coherent treatment of the
important topics and technologies contributed by leading experts in the field,
covering the potential applications for and their requirements on the
communications system. The authors cover physical and medium access control
layer issues with focus on IEEE 802.11-based systems, and show how many of the
applications benefit when information is efficiently disseminated, and the
techniques that provide attractive data aggregation (also includes design of
the corresponding middleware). The book also considers issues such as ITsecurity (means and fundamental trade-off between security and privacy),
current standardization activities such as IEEE 802.11p, and the IEEE 1609
standard series. Key Features: Covers the state-of-the-art in the field of
vehicular inter-networks such as safety and efficiency applications, physical
and medium access control layer issues, middleware, and security Shows how
vehicular networks differ from other mobile networks and illustrates the idea
of vehicle-to-vehicle communications with application scenarios and with
current proofs of concept worldwide Addresses current standardization
activities such as IEEE 802.11p and the IEEE 1609 standard series Offers a
chapter on mobility models and their use for simulation of vehicular interrpl-routing-protocol-source-code-in-ns2
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networks Provides a coherent treatment of the important topics and technologies
contributed by leading academic and industry experts in the field This book
provides a reference for professional automotive technologists (OEMS and
suppliers), professionals in the area of Intelligent Transportation Systems,
and researchers attracted to the field of wireless vehicular communications.
Third and fourth year undergraduate and graduate students will also find this
book of interest. For additional information please visit
http://www.vanetbook.com
Industrial Wireless Sensor Networks V. Çağrı Güngör 2017-12-19 The
collaborative nature of industrial wireless sensor networks (IWSNs) brings
several advantages over traditional wired industrial monitoring and control
systems, including self-organization, rapid deployment, flexibility, and
inherent intelligent processing. In this regard, IWSNs play a vital role in
creating more reliable, efficient, and productive industrial systems, thus
improving companies’ competitiveness in the marketplace. Industrial Wireless
Sensor Networks: Applications, Protocols, and Standards examines the current
state of the art in industrial wireless sensor networks and outlines future
directions for research. What Are the Main Challenges in Developing IWSN
Systems? Featuring contributions by researchers around the world, this book
explores the software and hardware platforms, protocols, and standards that are
needed to address the unique challenges posed by IWSN systems. It offers an indepth review of emerging and already deployed IWSN applications and
technologies, and outlines technical issues and design objectives. In
particular, the book covers radio technologies, energy harvesting techniques,
and network and resource management. It also discusses issues critical to
industrial applications, such as latency, fault tolerance, synchronization,
real-time constraints, network security, and cross-layer design. A chapter on
standards highlights the need for specific wireless communication standards for
industrial applications. A Starting Point for Further Research Delving into
wireless sensor networks from an industrial perspective, this comprehensive
work provides readers with a better understanding of the potential advantages
and research challenges of IWSN applications. A contemporary reference for
anyone working at the cutting edge of industrial automation, communication
systems, and networks, it will inspire further exploration in this promising
research area.
Diseases of Poultry 2019-11-19 The most complete and definitive reference to
all aspects of poultry diseases, Diseases of Poultry, Fourteenth Edition has
been fully revised and updated to offer a comprehensive survey of current
knowledge. Updates the definitive reference of poultry health and disease
Provides more clinically relevant information on management of specific
diseases, contributed by clinical poultry veterinarians Offers information on
disease control in organic and antibiotic-free production Presents more
concise, streamlined chapters for ease of use Incorporates advances in the
field, from new diagnostic tools and information to changes brought about by
the increasing globalization and the re-emergence of zoonotic pathogens
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Advances in Smart System Technologies P. Suresh 2020-08-29 This book presents
select peer-reviewed proceedings of the International Conference on Frontiers
in Smart Systems Technologies (ICFSST 2019). It focuses on latest research and
cutting-edge technologies in smart systems and intelligent autonomous systems
with advanced functionality. Comprising topics related to diverse aspects of
smart technologies such as high security, reliability, miniaturization, energy
consumption, and intelligent data processing, the book contains contributions
from academics as well as industry. Given the range of the topics covered, this
book will prove useful for students, researchers, and professionals alike.
Advanced Intelligent Systems for Sustainable Development (AI2SD’2019) Mostafa
Ezziyyani 2019-10-12 This proceedings book presents extended versions of papers
on advanced intelligent systems for networks and system selected from the
second edition of the International Conference on Advanced Intelligent Systems
for Sustainable Development (AI2SD’2019), which was held on 8–11 July 2019 in
Marrakech, Morocco. The book explores a number of aspects of networks and
systems design issues, and focuses on the latest research developments in a
number of areas, including various aspects of modern networking such as smart
networked systems, network protocols and performance, security and privacy,
mobile and wireless systems, Internet of things, artificial intelligence and
expert systems, and cloud computing, as well as enabling technologies. The book
also examines the area of intelligence, comprehensively examining a range of
important topics like intelligent collaborative systems for work and learning,
security, organization, management and autonomic computing for intelligent
networking and collaborative systems, wireless and sensor systems for
intelligent networking and collaborative systems, data mining and knowledge
management for intelligent networking and collaborative systems, data for
Internet of things, and cloud computing. Each chapter presents the state of the
art in a specific topic as well as the results of research and laboratory
experiments, and successful applications. The book is intended for academic and
industry researchers and telecommunication network engineers wanting to gain
insights into these areas, particularly in the context of Industry 4.0.
Honest to Greatness Peter Kozodoy 2020-08-11 In today's hyper-transparent
world, consumers have enormous power to decide which brands are worth their
time and money—so how do you make sure they choose yours? Unfortunately, most
leaders and organizations are stuck following archaic, detrimental business
practices. Meanwhile, savvy consumers and employees across every generation are
making their stance perfectly clear: They are not interested in supporting
organizations that seem inauthentic, soulless, or untrustworthy. In this
environment, only the honest will survive. In Honest to Greatness, serial Inc.
5000 entrepreneur Peter Kozodoy shows how today's greatest business leaders use
honesty—not as a touchy-feely core value, but as a business strategy that
produces game-changing, industry-dominating success. Through case studies and
interviews with leaders at Bridgewater Associates, Sprint, Quicken Loans,
Domino's, The Ritz-Carlton, and more, Kozodoy presents fresh business concepts
that anyone in the workplace can implement in order to: • Reach, engage, and
retain your best customers • Attract and inspire the best talent in any
rpl-routing-protocol-source-code-in-ns2

4/16

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on October 6, 2022 by guest

industry • Create an unbeatable culture of innovation that dominates your
competitors • Earn your team's respect and loyalty • Unlock deep personal
fulfillment by setting the "right" goals Filled with powerful lessons for
current and future leaders, this timely book demonstrates how to use honesty at
both the organizational and individual level to achieve true greatness in
business and in life.
Computing, Communication and Signal Processing Brijesh Iyer 2018-09-14 This
book highlights cutting-edge research on various aspects of human–computer
interaction (HCI). It includes selected research papers presented at the Third
International Conference on Computing, Communication and Signal Processing
(ICCASP 2018), organized by Dr. Babasaheb Ambedkar Technological University in
Lonere-Raigad, India on January 26–27, 2018. It covers pioneering topics in the
field of computer, electrical, and electronics engineering, e.g. signal and
image processing, RF and microwave engineering, and emerging technologies such
as IoT, cloud computing, HCI, and green computing. As such, the book offers a
valuable guide for all scientists, engineers and research students in the areas
of engineering and technology.
Techno-Societal 2018 Prashant M. Pawar 2019-11-06 This book, divided in two
volumes, originates from Techno-Societal 2018: the 2nd International Conference
on Advanced Technologies for Societal Applications, Maharashtra, India, that
brings together faculty members of various engineering colleges to solve Indian
regional relevant problems under the guidance of eminent researchers from
various reputed organizations. The focus is on technologies that help develop
and improve society, in particular on issues such as the betterment of
differently abled people, environment impact, livelihood, rural employment,
agriculture, healthcare, energy, transport, sanitation, water, education. This
conference aims to help innovators to share their best practices or products
developed to solve specific local problems which in turn may help the other
researchers to take inspiration to solve problems in their region. On the other
hand, technologies proposed by expert researchers may find applications in
different regions. This offers a multidisciplinary platform for researchers
from a broad range of disciplines of Science, Engineering and Technology for
reporting innovations at different levels.
4th International Conference on Internet of Things and Connected Technologies
(ICIoTCT), 2019 Neeta Nain 2020-02-14 This book presents the proceedings of the
4th International Conference on Internet of Things and Connected Technologies
(ICIoTCT), held on May 9–10, 2019, at Malaviya National Institute of Technology
(MNIT), Jaipur, India. The Internet of Things (IoT) promises to usher in a
revolutionary, fully interconnected “smart” world, with relationships between
objects and their environment and objects and people becoming more tightly
intertwined. The prospect of the Internet of Things as a ubiquitous array of
devices bound to the Internet could fundamentally change how people think about
what it means to be “online”. The ICIotCT 2019 conference provided a platform
to discuss advances in Internet of Things (IoT) and connected technologies,
such as various protocols and standards. It also offered participants the
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opportunity to interact with experts through keynote talks, paper presentations
and discussions, and as such stimulated research. With the recent adoption of a
variety of enabling wireless communication technologies, like RFID tags, BLE,
ZigBee, embedded sensor and actuator nodes, and various protocols such as CoAP,
MQTT and DNS, IoT has moved on from its infancy. Today smart sensors can
collaborate directly with machines to automate decision-making or to control a
task without human involvement. Further, smart technologies, including green
electronics, green radios, fuzzy neural approaches, and intelligent signal
processing techniques play an important role in the development of the wearable
healthcare devices.
Security and Privacy in the Internet of Things Syed Rameem Zahra 2020-12-15
This book provides a comprehensive study of the security and privacy research
advancements in Internet of Things (IoT). The book lays the context for
discussion by introducing the vulnerable intrinsic features of IoT. By
providing a comprehensive discussion of the vulnerable features, the book
highlights the problem areas of IoT related to security and privacy. • Covers
all aspects of security • Algorithms, protocols and technologies used in IoT
have been explained and the security flaws in them analyzed with solutions •
Discusses ways for achieving better access control and trust in the IoT
ecosystem • Contributes exhaustive strategic plans to deal with security issues
of IoT • Gathers contributions from leading-edge researchers from academia and
industry Graduates, researchers, people from the industry and security
professionals who want to explore the IoT security field will find this book
useful. The book will give an in-depth insight in to what has happened, what
new is happening and what opportunities exist in the field.
Mobile Radio Communications and 5G Networks Nikhil Marriwala 2020-09-28 The
book features original papers by active researchers presented at the
International Conference on Mobile Radio Communications and 5G Networks. It
includes recent advances and upcoming technologies in the field of cellular
systems, 2G/2.5G/3G/4G/5G and beyond, LTE, WiMAX, WMAN, and other emerging
broadband wireless networks, WLAN, WPAN, and various home/personal networking
technologies, pervasive and wearable computing and networking, small cells and
femtocell networks, wireless mesh networks, vehicular wireless networks,
cognitive radio networks and their applications, wireless multimedia networks,
green wireless networks, standardization of emerging wireless technologies,
power management and energy conservation techniques.
Inventive Computation Technologies S. Smys 2019-11-02 With the intriguing
development of technologies in several industries, along with the advent of
ubiquitous computational resources, there are now ample opportunities to
develop innovative computational technologies in order to solve a wide range of
issues concerning uncertainty, imprecision, and vagueness in various real-life
problems. The challenge of blending modern computational techniques with
traditional computing methods has inspired researchers and academics alike to
focus on developing innovative computational techniques. In the near future,
computational techniques may provide vital solutions by effectively using
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evolving technologies such as computer vision, natural language processing,
deep learning, machine learning, scientific computing, and computational
vision. A vast number of intelligent computational algorithms are emerging,
along with increasing computational power, which has significantly expanded the
potential for developing intelligent applications. These proceedings of the
International Conference on Inventive Computation Technologies [ICICT 2019]
cover innovative computing applications in the areas of data mining, big data
processing, information management, and security.
Ad Hoc Wireless Networks C. Siva Ram Murthy 2004-05-24 Practical design and
performance solutions for every ad hoc wireless network Ad Hoc Wireless
Networks comprise mobile devices that use wireless transmission for
communication. They can be set up anywhere and any time because they eliminate
the complexities of infrastructure setup and central administration-and they
have enormous commercial and military potential. Now, there's a book that
addresses every major issue related to their design and performance. Ad Hoc
Wireless Networks: Architectures and Protocols presents state-of-the-art
techniques and solutions, and supports them with easy-to-understand examples.
The book starts off with the fundamentals of wireless networking (wireless
PANs, LANs, MANs, WANs, and wireless Internet) and goes on to address such
current topics as Wi-Fi networks, optical wireless networks, and hybrid
wireless architectures. Coverage includes: Medium access control, routing,
multicasting, and transport protocols QoS provisioning, energy management,
security, multihop pricing, and much more In-depth discussion of wireless
sensor networks and ultra wideband technology More than 200 examples and endof-chapter problems Ad Hoc Wireless Networks is an invaluable resource for
every network engineer, technical manager, and researcher designing or building
ad hoc wireless networks.
ICT Systems and Sustainability Milan Tuba 2020-02-29 This book proposes new
technologies and discusses future solutions for ICT design infrastructures, as
reflected in high-quality papers presented at the 4th International Conference
on ICT for Sustainable Development (ICT4SD 2019), held in Goa, India, on 5–6
July 2019. The conference provided a valuable forum for cutting-edge research
discussions among pioneering researchers, scientists, industrial engineers, and
students from all around the world. Bringing together experts from different
countries, the book explores a range of central issues from an international
perspective.
Smart Systems and IoT: Innovations in Computing Arun K. Somani 2020-10-27 The
book features original papers from the 2nd International Conference on Smart
IoT Systems: Innovations and Computing (SSIC 2019), presenting scientific work
related to smart solution concepts. It discusses computational collective
intelligence, which includes interactions between smart devices, smart
environments and smart interactions, as well as information technology support
for such areas. It also describes how to successfully approach various
government organizations for funding for business and the humanitarian
technology development projects. Thanks to the high-quality content and the
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broad range of the topics covered, the book appeals to researchers pursuing
advanced studies.
Smart and Innovative Trends in Next Generation Computing Technologies Pushpak
Bhattacharyya 2018-06-08 The two-volume set CCIS 827 and 828 constitutes the
thoroughly refereed proceedings of the Third International Conference on Next
Generation Computing Technologies, NGCT 2017, held in Dehradun, India, in
October 2017. The 135 full papers presented were carefully reviewed and
selected from 948 submissions. There were organized in topical sections named:
Smart and Innovative Trends in Communication Protocols and Standards; Smart and
Innovative Trends in Computational Intelligence and Data Science; Smart and
Innovative Trends in Image Processing and Machine Vision; Smart Innovative
Trends in Natural Language Processing for Indian Languages; Smart Innovative
Trends in Security and Privacy.
Internet of Things From Hype to Reality Ammar Rayes 2016-10-22 This book
comprehensively describes an end-to-end Internet of Things (IoT) architecture
that is comprised of devices, network, compute, storage, platform, applications
along with management and security components. It is organized into five main
parts, comprising of a total of 11 chapters. Part I presents a generic IoT
reference model to establish a common vocabulary for IoT solutions. This
includes a detailed description of the Internet protocol layers and the Things
(sensors and actuators) as well as the key business drivers to realize the IoT
vision. Part II focuses on the IoT requirements that impact networking
protocols and provides a layer-by-layer walkthrough of the protocol stack with
emphasis on industry progress and key gaps. Part III introduces the concept of
Fog computing and describes the drivers for the technology, its constituent
elements, and how it relates and differs from Cloud computing. Part IV
discusses the IoT services platform, the cornerstone of the solution followed
by the Security functions and requirements. Finally, Part V provides a
treatment of the topic of connected ecosystems in IoT along with practical
applications. It then surveys the latest IoT standards and discusses the
pivotal role of open source in IoT. “Faculty will find well-crafted questions
and answers at the end of each chapter, suitable for review and in classroom
discussion topics. In addition, the material in the book can be used by
engineers and technical leaders looking to gain a deep technical understanding
of IoT, as well as by managers and business leaders looking to gain a
competitive edge and understand innovation opportunities for the future.” Dr.
Jim Spohrer, IBM “This text provides a very compelling study of the IoT space
and achieves a very good balance between engineering/technology focus and
business context. As such, it is highly-recommended for anyone interested in
this rapidly-expanding field and will have broad appeal to a wide cross-section
of readers, i.e., including engineering professionals, business analysts,
university students, and professors.” Professor Nasir Ghani, University of
South Florida
Building Next-Generation Converged Networks Al-Sakib Khan Pathan 2013-01-29
Supplying a comprehensive introduction to next-generation networks, Building
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Next-Generation Converged Networks: Theory and Practice strikes a balance
between how and why things work and how to make them work. It compiles recent
advancements along with basic issues from the wide range of fields related to
next generation networks. Containing the co
High Performance TCP/IP Networking Mahbub Hassan 2004 Written by best selling
author, Raj Jain, and his authoritative co-author, this book features leading
edge issues and solutions for high performance TCP/IP networking, this easy-toread book provides a one-stop-shop for coverage of the many changes to the TCP
protocol over the last two decades and all important research results.
Professionals can keep themselves up-to-date with advances in this area and
learn many potential performance problems and solutions for running TCP/IP in
the emerging networking environment. An international expert in the field
captures state of the art topics in each chapter in the five-part organization.
Part I introduces the scope of the book, Part II provides detailed coverage of
the tools and techniques for performance evaluation of TCP/IP networks, Part
III examines the performance concepts and issues for running TCP/IP in the
emerging network environment, Part IV discusses congestion control, and Part V
explores the performance issues in implementing TCP/IP in the end system. For
network engineers, R&D managers, research scientists, and network
administrators.
Advanced Informatics for Computing Research Dharm Singh 2017-07-21 This book
constitutes the refereed proceedings of the First International Conference on
Advanced Informatics for Computing Research , ICAICR 2017, held in Jalandhar,
India, in March 2017. The 32 revised full papers presented were carefully
reviewed and selected from 312 submissions. The papers are organized in topical
sections on computing methodologies, information systems, security and privacy,
network services.
Linux Dictionary Binh Nguyen This document is designed to be a resource for
those Linux users wishing to seek clarification on Linux/UNIX/POSIX related
terms and jargon. At approximately 24000 definitions and two thousand pages it
is one of the largest Linux related dictionaries currently available. Due to
the rapid rate at which new terms are being created it has been decided that
this will be an active project. We welcome input into the content of this
document. At this moment in time half yearly updates are being envisaged.
Please note that if you wish to find a 'Computer Dictionary' then see the
'Computer Dictionary Project' at http://computerdictionary.tsf.org.za/
Searchable databases exist at locations such as:
http://www.swpearl.com/eng/scripts/dictionary/ (SWP) Sun Wah-PearL Linux
Training and Development Centre is a centre of the Hong Kong Polytechnic
University, established in 2000. Presently SWP is delivering professional grade
Linux and related Open Source Software (OSS) technology training and consultant
service in Hong Kong. SWP has an ambitious aim to promote the use of Linux and
related Open Source Software (OSS) and Standards. The vendor independent
positioning of SWP has been very well perceived by the market. Throughout the
last couple of years, SWP becomes the Top Leading OSS training and service
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provider in Hong Kong. http://www.geona.com/dictionary?b= Geona, operated by
Gold Vision Communications, is a new powerful search engine and internet
directory, delivering quick and relevant results on almost any topic or subject
you can imagine. The term "Geona" is an Italian and Hebrew name, meaning
wisdom, exaltation, pride or majesty. We use our own database of spidered web
sites and the Open Directory database, the same database which powers the core
directory services for the Web's largest and most popular search engines and
portals. Geona is spidering all domains listed in the non-adult part of the
Open Directory and millions of additional sites of general interest to maintain
a fulltext index of highly relevant web sites.
http://www.linuxdig.com/documents/dictionary.php LINUXDIG.COM, "Yours News and
Resource Site", LinuxDig.com was started in May 2001 as a hobby site with the
original intention of getting the RFC's online and becoming an Open Source
software link/download site. But since that time the site has evolved to become
a RFC distribution site, linux news site and a locally written technology news
site (with bad grammer :)) with focus on Linux while also containing articles
about anything and everything we find interesting in the computer world.
LinuxDig.Com contains about 20,000 documents and this number is growing
everyday! http://linux.about.com/library/glossary/blglossary.htm Each month
more than 20 million people visit About.com. Whether it be home repair and
decorating ideas, recipes, movie trailers, or car buying tips, our Guides offer
practical advice and solutions for every day life. Wherever you land on the new
About.com, you'll find other content that is relevant to your interests. If
you're looking for "How To" advice on planning to re-finish your deck, we'll
also show you the tools you need to get the job done. If you've been to About
before, we'll show you the latest updates, so you don't see the same thing
twice. No matter where you are on About.com, or how you got here, you'll always
find content that is relevant to your needs. Should you wish to possess your
own localised searcheable version please make use of the available "dict",
http://www.dict.org/ version at the Linux Documentation Project home page,
http://www.tldp.org/ The author has decided to leave it up to readers to
determine how to install and run it on their specific systems. An alternative
form of the dictionary is available at:
http://elibrary.fultus.com/covers/technical/linux/guides/Linux-Dictionary/cover
.html Fultus Corporation helps writers and companies to publish, promote,
market, and sell books and eBooks. Fultus combines traditional self-publishing
practices with modern technology to produce paperback and hardcover print-ondemand (POD) books and electronic books (eBooks). Fultus publishes works
(fiction, non-fiction, science fiction, mystery, ...) by both published and
unpublished authors. We enable you to self-publish easily and cost-effectively,
creating your book as a print-ready paperback or hardcover POD book or as an
electronic book (eBook) in multiple eBook's formats. You retain all rights to
your work. We provide distribution to bookstores worldwide. And all at a
fraction of the cost of traditional publishing. We also offer corporate
publishing solutions that enable businesses to produce and deliver manuals and
documentation more efficiently and economically. Our use of electronic delivery
and print-on-demand technologies reduces printed inventory and saves time.
Please inform the author as to whether you would like to create a database or
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an alternative form of the dictionary so that he can include you in this list.
Also note that the author considers breaches of copyright to be extremely
serious. He will pursue all claims to the fullest extent of the law.
Network Routing 2010-07-19 Network routing can be broadly categorized into
Internet routing, PSTN routing, and telecommunication transport network
routing. This book systematically considers these routing paradigms, as well as
their interoperability. The authors discuss how algorithms, protocols,
analysis, and operational deployment impact these approaches. A unique feature
of the book is consideration of both macro-state and micro-state in routing;
that is, how routing is accomplished at the level of networks and how routers
or switches are designed to enable efficient routing. In reading this book, one
will learn about 1) the evolution of network routing, 2) the role of IP and
E.164 addressing in routing, 3) the impact on router and switching
architectures and their design, 4) deployment of network routing protocols, 5)
the role of traffic engineering in routing, and 6) lessons learned from
implementation and operational experience. This book explores the strengths and
weaknesses that should be considered during deployment of future routing
schemes as well as actual implementation of these schemes. It allows the reader
to understand how different routing strategies work and are employed and the
connection between them. This is accomplished in part by the authors' use of
numerous real-world examples to bring the material alive. Bridges the gap
between theory and practice in network routing, including the fine points of
implementation and operational experience Routing in a multitude of
technologies discussed in practical detail, including, IP/MPLS, PSTN, and
optical networking Routing protocols such as OSPF, IS-IS, BGP presented in
detail A detailed coverage of various router and switch architectures A
comprehensive discussion about algorithms on IP-lookup and packet
classification Accessible to a wide audience due to its vendor-neutral approach
Ad Hoc and Sensor Wireless Networks: Architectures, Algorithms and Protocols
Hai Liu 2009-08-11 "This Ebook brings together the latest developments and
studies of Mobile Ad Hoc Networks (MANETs) and Wireless Sensor Networks (WSNs),
which should provide a seedbed for new breakthroughs. It focuses on the most
representative topics in MANETs and WSNs, s"
Ad Hoc and Sensor Networks Carlos de Morais Cordeiro 2011 This book provides a
comprehensive yet easy coverage of ad hoc and sensor networks and fills the gap
of existing literature in this growing field. It emphasizes that there is a
major interdependence among various layers of the network protocol stack.
Contrary to wired or even one-hop cellular networks, the lack of a fixed
infrastructure, the inherent mobility, the wireless channel, and the underlying
routing mechanism by ad hoc and sensor networks introduce a number of
technological challenges that are difficult to address within the boundaries of
a single protocol layer. All existing textbooks on the subject often focus on a
specific aspect of the technology, and fail to provide critical insights on
cross-layer interdependencies. To fully understand these intriguing networks,
one need to grasp specific solutions individually, and also the many
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interdependencies and cross-layer interactions.
Next-Generation Networks Daya K. Lobiyal 2017-11-18 This book comprises select
proceedings of the 2015 annual conference of the Computer Society of India. The
books focuses on next generation networks (NGN). An NGN is a packet-based
network which can provide services including telecommunication services. NGNs
make use of multiple broadband, quality-of-service-enabled transport
technologies in which service-related functions are independent from underlying
transport-related technologies. This volume includes contributions from experts
on various aspects of NGNs. The papers included cover theory, methodology and
applications of ad-hoc networks, sensor networks, and the internet. The
contents also delve into how the new enterprise IT landscape of cloud services,
mobility, social media usage and big data analytics creates different types of
network traffic to the traditional mix of in-house client-server enterprise
workloads. The contents of this book will be useful to researchers and
professionals alike.
A Study of Black Hole Attack Solutions Elahe Fazeldehkordi 2015-11-03 Mobile Ad
Hoc Networks (MANETs) are a popular form of network for data transfer due to
the fact that they are dynamic, require no fixed infrastructure, and are
scalable. However, MANETs are particularly susceptible to several different
types of widely perpetrated cyberattack. One of the most common hacks aimed at
MANETs is the Black Hole attack, in which a particular node within the network
displays itself as having the shortest path for the node whose packets it wants
to intercept. Once the packets are drawn to the Black Hole, they are then
dropped instead of relayed, and the communication of the MANET is thereby
disrupted, without knowledge of the other nodes in the network. Due to the
sophistication of the Black Hole attack, there has been a lot of research
conducted on how to detect it and prevent it. The authors of this short format
title provide their research results on providing an effective solution to
Black Hole attacks, including introduction of new MANET routing protocols that
can be implemented in order to improve detection accuracy and network
parameters such as total dropped packets, end-to-end delay, packet delivery
ratio, and routing request overhead. Elaborates on the basics of wireless
networks, MANETs Explains the significance behind the need of wireless networks
and MANET security Understand MANET routing protocols, namely the ADOV method
Smart Computing Paradigms: New Progresses and Challenges Atilla Elçi 2019-12-01
This two-volume book focuses on both theory and applications in the broad areas
of communication technology, computer science and information security. It
brings together contributions from scientists, professors, scholars and
students, and presents essential information on computing, networking, and
informatics. It also discusses the practical challenges encountered and the
solutions used to overcome them, the goal being to promote the “translation” of
basic research into applied research, and of applied research into practice.
The works presented here will also demonstrate the importance of basic
scientific research in a range of fields.
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International Conference on Computer Networks and Communication Technologies S.
Smys 2019 The book features research papers presented at the International
Conference on Computer Networks and Inventive Communication Technologies
(ICCNCT 2018), offering significant contributions from researchers and
practitioners in academia and industry. The topics covered include computer
networks, network protocols and wireless networks, data communication
technologies, and network security. Covering the main core and specialized
issues in the areas of next-generation wireless network design, control, and
management, as well as in the areas of protection, assurance, and trust in
information security practices, these proceedings are a valuable resource, for
researchers, instructors, students, scientists, engineers, managers, and
industry practitioners. .
Soft Computing: Theories and Applications Tarun K. Sharma 2021-07-30 This book
focuses on soft computing and how it can be applied to solve real-world
problems arising in various domains, ranging from medicine and healthcare, to
supply chain management, image processing and cryptanalysis. It gathers highquality papers presented at the International Conference on Soft Computing:
Theories and Applications (SoCTA 2020), organized online. The book is divided
into two volumes and offers valuable insights into soft computing for teachers
and researchers alike; the book will inspire further research in this dynamic
field.
Advances in Decision Sciences, Image Processing, Security and Computer Vision
Suresh Chandra Satapathy 2019-07-12 This book constitutes the proceedings of
the First International Conference on Emerging Trends in Engineering (ICETE),
held at University College of Engineering and organised by the Alumni
Association, University College of Engineering, Osmania University, in
Hyderabad, India on 22–23 March 2019. The proceedings of the ICETE are
published in three volumes, covering seven areas: Biomedical, Civil, Computer
Science, Electrical & Electronics, Electronics & Communication, Mechanical, and
Mining Engineering. The 215 peer-reviewed papers from around the globe present
the latest state-of-the-art research, and are useful to postgraduate students,
researchers, academics and industry engineers working in the respective fields.
Volume 1 presents papers on the theme “Advances in Decision Sciences, Image
Processing, Security and Computer Vision – International Conference on Emerging
Trends in Engineering (ICETE)”. It includes state-of-the-art technical
contributions in the area of biomedical and computer science engineering,
discussing sustainable developments in the field, such as instrumentation and
innovation, signal and image processing, Internet of Things, cryptography and
network security, data mining and machine learning.
Introduction to Network Simulator NS2 Teerawat Issariyakul 2011-12-02
Introduction to Network Simulator NS2 is a primer providing materials for NS2
beginners, whether students, professors, or researchers for understanding the
architecture of Network Simulator 2 (NS2) and for incorporating simulation
modules into NS2. The authors discuss the simulation architecture and the key
components of NS2 including simulation-related objects, network objects,
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packet-related objects, and helper objects. The NS2 modules included within are
nodes, links, SimpleLink objects, packets, agents, and applications. Further,
the book covers three helper modules: timers, random number generators, and
error models. Also included are chapters on summary of debugging, variable and
packet tracing, result compilation, and examples for extending NS2. Two
appendices provide the details of scripting language Tcl, OTcl and AWK, as well
object oriented programming used extensively in NS2.
Internet of Things, Smart Spaces, and Next Generation Networking Sergey Andreev
2012-08-22 This book constitutes the joint refereed proceedings of the 12
International Conference on Next Generation Teletraffic and Wired/Wireless
Advanced Networking, NEW2AN, and the 5th Conference on Internet of Things and
Smart Spaces, ruSMART 2012, held in St. Petersburg, Russia, in August 2012. The
total of 42 papers was carefully reviewed and selected for inclusion in this
book. The 14 papers selected from ruSMART are organized in topical sections
named: defining an internet-of-things ecosystem; future services; and smart
space governing through service mashups. The 28 papers from NEW2AN deal with
the following topics: wireless cellular networks; ad-hoc, mesh, and delaytolerant networks; scalability, cognition, and self-organization; traffic and
internet applications; and wireless sensor networks. They also contain 4
selected papers from the NEW2AN 2012 winter session.
Secure Communication for 5G and IoT Networks S. Velliangiri
Implementing IBM Software Defined Network for Virtual Environments Sangam
Racherla 2014-09-04 This IBM® Redbooks® publication shows how to integrate IBM
Software Defined Network for Virtual Environments (IBM SDN VE) seamlessly
within a new or existing data center. This book is aimed at pre- and post-sales
support, targeting network administrators and other technical professionals
that want to get an overview of this new and exciting technology, and see how
it fits into the overall vision of a truly Software Defined Environment. It
shows you all of the steps that are required to design, install, maintain, and
troubleshoot the IBM SDN VE product. It also highlights specific, real-world
examples that showcase the power and flexibility that IBM SDN VE has over
traditional solutions with a legacy network infrastructure that is applied to
virtual systems. This book assumes that you have a general familiarity with
networking and virtualization. It does not assume an in-depth understanding of
KVM or VMware. It is written for administrators who want to get a quick start
with IBM SDN VE in their respective virtualized infrastructure, and to get some
virtual machines up and running by using the rich features of the product in a
short amount of time (days, not week, or months).
Cooperative Robots and Sensor Networks 2015 Anis Koubâa 2015-05-18 This book
compiles some of the latest research in cooperation between robots and sensor
networks. Structured in twelve chapters, this book addresses fundamental,
theoretical, implementation and experimentation issues. The chapters are
organized into four parts namely multi-robots systems, data fusion and
localization, security and dependability, and mobility.
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Advances in Pervasive Computing and Networking Boleslaw K. Szymanski 2006-06-09
Pervasive Computing and Networking aim at providing ubiquitous, ever-present,
adaptable, smart, enveloping and immersive environments in which computing
components and humans can interact regardless of the location. The combination
of an abundance of computational power of the processors and the communication
bandwidth provided by the wireless and mobile networking everywhere and all the
time makes such environments within the reach of current technology. Yet, to
realize the full potential of such environments, many technical and economical
challenges needs to be overcome. These challenges and the perspective on the
seminal directions of the research in this area were the subject of the
Workshop for Pervasive Computing and Networking at Rensselaer Polytechnic
Institute, Troy, NY, USA. This book presents chapters based on presentations
made at the workshop by leaders in the field. The scope of Advances in
Pervasive Computing and Networking ranges from fundamental theory of pervasive
computing and networking to crucial challenges and emerging applications. Such
seminal topics as a scalable, self-organizing technology for sensor networks,
the fundamental relationship between the achievable capacity and delay in
mobile wireless networks, the role of self-optimization in sensor networks or
similarities and differences between computer networks and their biological
counterparts are the subject of the first group of chapters. The next group of
chapters covers communication issues, such as cooperative communication in
mobile, wireless and sensor networks, methods for maximizing aggregate
throughput in 802.11 mesh networks with a physical carrier, and selfconfiguring location discovery systems for smart environments. The book closes
with chapters focusing on sensor network emerging applications such as smart
and safe buildings, a design for a distributed transmitter for reachback based
on radar signals sensing and two-radio multi-channel clustering.
Health 4.0: How Virtualization and Big Data are Revolutionizing Healthcare
Christoph Thuemmler 2017-01-07 This book describes how the creation of new
digital services—through vertical and horizontal integration of data coming
from sensors on top of existing legacy systems—that has already had a major
impact on industry is now extending to healthcare. The book describes the
fourth industrial revolution (i.e. Health 4.0), which is based on
virtualization and service aggregation. It shows how sensors, embedded systems,
and cyber-physical systems are fundamentally changing the way industrial
processes work, their business models, and how we consume, while also affecting
the health and care domains. Chapters describe the technology behind the shift
of point of care to point of need and away from hospitals and institutions; how
care will be delivered virtually outside hospitals; that services will be
tailored to individuals rather than being designed as statistical averages;
that data analytics will be used to help patients to manage their chronic
conditions with help of smart devices; and that pharmaceuticals will be
interactive to help prevent adverse reactions. The topics presented will have
an impact on a variety of healthcare stakeholders in a continuously global and
hyper-connected world. · Presents explanations of emerging topics as they
relate to e-health, such as Industry 4.0, Precision Medicine, Mobile Health,
5G, Big Data, and Cyber-physical systems; · Provides overviews of technologies
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in addition to possible application scenarios and market conditions; · Features
comprehensive demographic and statistic coverage of Health 4.0 presented in a
graphical manner.
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